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From: rmp865@vzw.blackberry.net
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 11:23 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Forex Margin

To whom it may concern,
Please leave the margin rules as they are. The majority of traders are adults and understand the risk involved. These

changes amount to nothing more than reacting to a handful of people and penalizing everyone.

Thank you
Rosemary Peters

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry



